CANTERBURY BUILDING NEEDS COMMITTEE (CBNC)
Minutes of the Meeting
July 14, 2004

Location: Town Hall
In Attendance:
Kent Ruesswick, CBNC Chairman
Michael Capone, Selectmen representative
Claude Dupuis, Cobb Hill Construction (CHC) Project Manager
Ted West
Cathy Menard
Charlie Cook
Kelly Gale, Sheerr McCrystal Paulson Architecture
Ken Jordan
Jeremy Slayton
Gerry Kingwill, Cobb Hill Construction

Please Note: The minutes of this meeting and subsequent meetings will reflect formal
motions and votes taken by the Canterbury Building Needs Committee. Please refer to
the meeting notes prepared by Cobb Hill Construction for details of construction
progress.

Minutes:
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

After discussion regarding the municipal complex, Charlie moved to accept Claude’s
recommendation to save $5,000 in trim and cabinets by removing benches. The motion
was seconded by Ken. So voted.

Discussion turned to the Town Hall addition, and Claude reported that the Town Hall
budget currently has a $11,000 surplus. Ted moved to approve going to bid on the Town
Hall addition. Ken seconded. So voted.

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.



